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Hi,
I am writing to express my displeasure at the new abortion bill proposed. This bill is
 dangerous to both Mother and baby. The baby is a viable life and to allow abortion up
 until birth is denying this baby of their fundamental human right to live. I feel I need to
 speak up for those who can't speak for themselves. 
Kind Regards,
Allyce Moller
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